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AmCham Hosts Welcome Reception for the Honorable Jennifer Zimdahl Galt, 
U.S. Ambassador to Mongolia 

 
ULAANBAATAR, Mongolia – The American Chamber of Commerce in Mongolia 
(AmCham) hosted a welcome reception on Thursday, November 19, 2015 for the 
Honorable Jennifer Zimdahl Galt, U.S. Ambassador to Mongolia at the Wagner Asia 
Automotive Ford and Range Rover Showroom. Over 100 domestic and international 
business leaders gathered to welcome the Ambassador to Mongolia.  

 
Ambassador Galt gave remarks at the reception and noted that, “The U.S. Embassy is 
proud to partner with AmCham, the leading advocate for free enterprise in Mongolia.” 

“AmCham is thrilled to welcome Ambassador Galt to Mongolia and we look forward 
to continuing our productive partnership with the Embassy to improve Mongolia’s 
business environment, advocate for the private sector, and boost the commercial 
relationship between the two countries” said Magnai Ganzorig, Vice Chairman of of 
AmCham Mongolia as he introduced the guest of honor. 
 
The event was made possible due to the sponsorship of AmCham members MSM 
Group and Wagner Asia Automotive. 
 
About AmCham Mongolia 
AmCham Mongolia is an independent membership-driven organization that seeks to 
build, strengthen, and protect business between the United States and Mongolia and to 
actively promote Mongolia as a destination for American investment. AmCham 
Mongolia holds regular Monthly Meetings between its member companies and 
policymakers to discuss issues concerning the business environment and investment 
opportunities in Mongolia. Monthly Meetings are an important platform for AmCham 
members, public officials, and other stakeholders to network, build relationships, and 
discuss solutions to policy challenges. 
  


